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Dear Office of the City Clerk,
Re: Italian Heritage Month (“IMH”) Flag Raising in Partnership with the City of Vaughan June 2019

Please accept this letter on behalf of the Canadian Italian Heritage Foundation as our formal request to add, for
consideration and approval a proposal to the agenda for the upcoming Committee of the Whole. In recognition
of the passing of Bill 103 by the Legislature of the Province of Ontario on October 25t 2010 declaring the month
of June as Italian Heritage Month, we seek the opportunity to once again do an official Flag Raising Ceremony
on Saturday June 1st 2019, 2-4pm.

Over the past 9 years, we celebrated a successful Italian Heritage Month and are please to have the support of
the City of Vaughan. We hope to continue this collaboration and welcome the opportunity to work together again
this year to promote and celebrate the diversity of the residents of the City of Vaughan.

Subject to the Committee approval, both resources and support needs from the City for each event will be
discussed in detail. All activities are to be presented as a partnership with the City of Vaughan and we are most
confident that a significant percentage of our community will participate.

Should you require further information and/or clarification, please do not hesitate to contact me directly by
telephone 905-850-2269 or via email at frances@tibollo.net.

Trusting in a favourable response, we thank you in advance for your continued cooperation.
Yours very truly,
Canadian ltalian Heritage Foundation
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Frances Tibollo

President - Canadian Italian Heritage Foundation
CC: Maurizio Bevilacqua -

CC: Mirella Tersigni -

CC: Silvana Tibollo-



